
 

 
February 11, 2010 
 
On behalf of all of the staff, volunteers, companions, and residents at Maimonides, I would like 
to thank you for an absolutely INCREDIBLE show. The show was a full 70 minute of 
uninterrupted laughter and entertainment. Beyond this, as promised, your show was exciting, yet 
still completely appropriate for the workplace. It is incredible how your show is able to captivate 
so many people, ranging from nurses in their 20’s to residents in their 90’s. I truly have never 
seen our residents smile and laugh as much as they did throughout your performance. Laughter is 
a wonderful gift to share with our residents, and is reflective our approach of delivering “More 
Than Care” at Maimonides.  
 
Again, thank you for being so much fun to work with, accommodating and for delivering a show 
that was better than anything we could have hoped for! 
 
 
Regards,  
 
Kim Heilpern 
Communications 
Maimonides Geriatric Centre 
514.483.2121 
Montreal, QC, H4W 1W3 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


